DAVID Y. IGE GOVERNOR

JOSH GREEN, M.D. LT. GOVERNOR



STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF TAXATION

P.O. BOX 259 HONOLULU, HAWAII 96809 PHONE NO: (808) 587-1540 FAX NO: (808) 587-1560

August 27, 2020

TO:

Senator Donovan M. Dela Cruz, Chair

Senate Special Committee on COVID-19

FROM:

Isaac W. Choy, Director

Department of Taxation

SUBJECT:

Status on CARES Funding Disbursements and Expenditures

Pursuant to your Memorandum (Revised) dated August 25, 2020, the Department of Taxation did not receive any funding from the CARES package.

Should you have any questions or need further information, please contact my office at (808) 587-1540. Thank you.